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Bring a Friend to Bridge 

The game of bridge has been a wonderful part of my life. I met my husband at the bridge table, my older son 

found his career through the bridge world, and I have made lifelong friends that I cherish playing bridge. 

Some years ago, I started teaching the game to others and have made a whole new world of friends through 

teaching. It's been a great joy to share my enthusiasm for this enchanting game with others and I have been 

rewarded tenfold for the effort. 

Bridge players are all bright, interesting individuals with fascinating stories of how they found our wonderful 

game. You can read many of them on the District 4 website in "Our Player's Stories". player's milestones.htm 

Our game is in a bit of a crisis right now with membership slipping. We can all help. If we each brought one 

friend into the game the problem would be solved. 

We all know someone who is recently retired and has time for a new hobby or a family member that has never 

played the game. What a wonderful gift the game of bridge can be! 

So, let's make October "Bring a Friend to Bridge Month". Let's each of us introduce one other person to the 

game that has brought so much joy (and sometimes frustration) to our lives. 
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